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RE: 2ND NOTIFICATION RE: INNER REAR WHEEL ARCHES 
 
 

To all M7RC Members and Associates, 
 

 
Following the specially convened meeting of the M7RC Technical Sub-Committee    
(TS-C), at Donington Park on Sunday 19 June 2016, and after considerable discussion, 
it was decided that no immediate action will be taken with regard to inner rear wheel 
arch modifications before the end of the 2016 racing season.  
 
However, it was also agreed that suitable proposals will be put forward via the TS-C 
and Committee of the M7RC for approval at the next AGM/ATD, to amend/clarify 
wording in the regulations to allow for acceptable modifications.  
 
 
 
 
 
Issued by: Richard Williamson 
  Championship Coordinator - M7RC 
 

Dated: 30 June 2016 


